




























 
Michael Matarazzo, City Clerk 
Ellen Carr, Assistant City Clerk 

 
City of Everett 

 City Clerk’s Office 
484 Broadway, Room 10 

Everett, Massachusetts 02149 
617-394-2225 

 
 
September 12, 2014 
 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission 
84 State Street, 10th Floor 
Boston, MA  
 
Dear Commissioner: 
 
On Wednesday, September 10, 2014, the Everett City Council passed the 
following resolution expressing their continued support for the granting of a casino 
license in this community. 
 
C0241-14  Resolution/s/Councilors Fred Capone, Richard Dell Isola, Rosa DiFlorio, John F. 
Hanlon, Michael Marchese, Joseph McGonagle, John Leo McKinnon, Peter Napolitano, 
Salvatore Sachetta and Cynthia Sarnie 
In anticipation of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission’s pending decision, the Everett City 
Council, as duly elected representatives of the residents and people of the City of Everett, convey 
our continued enthusiasm and whole-hearted support for the Wynn Everett project and its 
transformative effect on our city. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael Matarazzo 

City Clerk 
 




































































































































































